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Hong Kong ignored red ants warning


The invasion of red fire ants shows that the government has not learned from the Sars outbreaks. 


The insects had been in Hong Kong for a long time, but the authorities did not take effective action.


Moreover, scientists had warned about the accidental introduction of pests a few months before red fire ants were discovered in the territory.


But the government did not do anything until the ants became a serious issue on the mainland. 


It had no idea about the dangers posed by the ants and were caught unprepared by the invasion.


To make matters worse, the officials lied and said the ants did not exist in Hong Kong before.


After the Sars outbreak, the government should be more sensitive about matters that could affect public health. The authorities should step in before things get out of hand. 
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